
 

 

 

April 13, 2016 

 

Dear Meg, 

The Arts and Humanities Panel of the Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee met on March 8, 

2016 and reviewed revisions to the Art BA. The main reason for the revisions was to remove 

three required GE courses and now follow the regular GE for any BA to facilitate double 

majoring with Art. In addition, in order to comply with the accrediting standards set by the 

National Association of Schools of Art and Design (NASAD), Art students are required to have 

one class in art history at the 2000 level (which is satisfied by Art 2000: Encountering 

Contemporary Art), and a second class in art history at the 3000 level or above. These changes 

were unanimously approved with two contingencies, which have been resolved. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Janice M. Aski 

           Janice m. Aski


